
From: Dave Konkol <davekonkol@firstfree.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 3:09 PM 

To: ZZ City Clerk External 

Subject: Reference File 22-0636, Sec. 32-191 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

I wish to express my strong opposition to this proposed ordinance. This is WAY TOO MUCH OF A REACH 
for the City Council to be considering. It is definitely speech control and a step closer to thought 
control.  It's an ill-conceived and poorly written ordinance that I hope will be quickly and decisively 
defeated.  

With respect, 

Dave Konkol
Justice and Outreach Pastor 
First Free Church   |   www.firstfree.org
123 Mason St. Onalaska, WI 54650
608.782.6022 ext. 102   |   davekonkol@firstfree.org


